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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Week Beginning 23rd September 2019 
 
Health & Safety 
 
Just to inform you that we are having new internal doors fitted in the office area on Monday 
23rd September.  The entrance will be made safe, but we would ask if possible to avoid the 
office until the end of the day.  We understand that you may need to call into the office and 
we would just ask you to bear with us whilst the work is being carried out.   
 
The Book Bus 
 
We have taken the opportunity for the Book Bus to visit us.  It will be on the small carpark 
(on the Avenue) on Tuesday 24th September from 8:30am to 4:30pm approx.  Children 
will be visiting the bus throughout the day with their teachers.  Parents will then be able to 
purchase books with their children at the end of the school day.   
 
They have a vast array of children’s books for all ages with up to 70% of RRP!  All 
purchases will earn free books for school.  We hope you will be able to visit the bus where 
you can pay by cash or card on the book bus. 
 
Take a look at the Youtube video https://youtu.be/YFrhLdbqngg 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jackson 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/YFrhLdbqngg

